
                                                                     

 

 

  

 

Last week’s  Star Pupils  
1 

Frankie Smith Johnson and Tyler 

Richardson  

2 Jessica Tarbit 

3 Danny Poole 

4 Mia Noble 

5 Zane Harcus 

6 Lily Airey 

7 Aden Flint 

8 Ryan Cooper 

9 Erin McWilliam 

10 Jacob Galloway 

11 Gracie Mai Cowper 

12 Aishia Pearson-Clark 

13 Sophie McDonald 

14 Dylan Hugill 

15 Thomas Francis  

Class Attendance (%) Lates 

1 96.4 0 

2 91.9 1 

3 91.9 0 

4 94 1 

5 89.3 0 

6 98.7 0 

7 96.7 0 

8 100 0 

9 94.8 0 

10 92.7 0 

11 95.3 1 

12 95.3 1 

13 92.5 0 

14 93 0 

15 96.7 0 

Senior Leadership Team: 

Mrs. O’Rourke – Head Teacher    Mrs. Legge – Deputy Head Teacher   Mrs. McCormack and Mrs. Rowntree – Assistant Head 

Teachers    Mrs. Hindmarsh and Mr. Jones – TLR Post Holders 

Designated Staff for Safeguarding: 

Mrs. O’Rourke – Head Teacher   Mrs. Legge – Deputy Head Teacher (Safeguarding Lead) Mrs. McCormack and Mrs. Rowntree 

– Assistant Head Teachers and Mrs Atkinson-Jones- Social Learning Mentor  

Mrs. McCormack and Mrs. Rowntree – Assistant Head Teachers 
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Our school attendance target is 96%.  

Please ensure your child is at school on time to 

ensure a smooth start to the day. 

 

‘Learning and Growing Together’ 

Monday 11th June-  

Tuesday12th June-  

Wednesday 13th June- 

Thursday 14th June- 

Friday 15th June-SPORTS DAY Reception Class Sports 9:15am-10.15am  Years 1 and 2  10:30am-11:30am: 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6   1:30pm-2:30pm 

   *More details on school website (news page), letters sent home, school APP and via text service    

Please download our school APP if you do not have it, to make sure you receive news updates                

                     

 

 

Attendance 

Attendance- only five classes achieved 96% or above attendance last week. Well done 

to Class 8 who achieved 100% attendance. Our attendance figures are becoming a 

cause for concern. Please ensure your child’s absence is authorised. Evidence of medical 

appointments are required for our school attendance records.  

Wedding News- Miss Snaith returned to school after the half term 

holidays as Mrs Dowson. We are all trying really hard to remember her new name! 

Warmest Congratulations to Mr and Mrs Dowson.  
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